
From: Elaine de Ruiter   
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 4:00 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 
Stop the urban boundary. Period!  We have plenty of space within boundaries now!  Be kind to our 
environment and SAVE our PRECIOUS FARMLAND! 
 
Sincerely Bob and Elaine de Ruiter 
 
Sent by R.E.D. 
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